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Honorable Mayor Dan Gelber and M;embers of the City Commission
Alina T. Hudak, City Manage&w
October 25, 2021

Ad Hoc North Beach Community Redevelopment Agency (“North Beach CRA”)
Advisory Committee Motion

This Letter to the Commission (“LTC”) provides an update regarding a motion passed at the
October 20, 2021 meeting of the Ad Hoc North Beach CRA Advisory Committee.

Members in Attendance: Jose Smith (Chair), Daniel Veitia (Vice Chair), John Bowes, Romina

Motion:

Orozco-Encio, Betsy Perez, Manning Salazar, and David Sexton

To encourage the City to undertake necessary steps to maintain the Byron
Carlyle Theater and address deteriorating conditions outside the property,
specifically, restoring the exterior fagade lighting, activating the marquee
with signage, using movie poster boxes to promote community events, and
to address the encampments of individuals experiencing homelessness.

Motion made by: Daniel Veitia
Seconded by: Manning Salazar
Passed: 6 - 0 (John Bowes absent for vote)

Any questions about the foregoing may be directed to Committee Co-Liaisons, Rickelle Williams,
Economic Development Director, rickellewilliams@miamibeachfl.gov and David Martinez, Capital
Improvement Projects Director, davdmartinez@miamibeachfl.gov.
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